SOUTH CENTRAL RAILWAY
Headquarters Office
Personnel Branch

Secunderabad.
No. P[R] 64/VII Date: 23.05 .2018

ALL CONCERNED

PERSONNEL BRANCH SERIAL CIRCULAR No. 93 /2018

Copy of Board’s letter No. PC-VI1/2017/1/7/5/5 dated 12.4.2018 is forwarded for
information, guidance and necessary action. Board’'s RBE No. 85/2017 dated
10.8.2017 quoted therein was circulated under S.C. No.116/2017.

Voot
[K.RAVI KUMAR]
Secy. to PCPO
For Principal Chief Personnel Officer

Copy of Bd's Ir. No. PC-VII/2017/1/7/5/5 dated 12.4.2018 addressed to GM/S.Rly

Sub: Grant of Running Allowance to Tower Wagon Drivers in 7! CPC.
Ref: Southern Rly’s Lr. No. P(R)64/P/Allowance/Vol.ll dated 4.12.2017.

This is in respect of the letter under reference wherein clarifications regarding
admissibility of Additional Allowance to ‘Tower Wagon Drivers’ have been sought.

2. In this respect, it is stated that 7" Central Pay Commission had recommended
grant of an Additional Allowance to some specific categories of Running Staff. These
recommendations were accepted by Government of India and the corresponding
orders regarding grant of the same were issued vide RBE No. 85/2017 dated
10.8.2017.

3. Since the category of ‘Tower Wagon Drivers’ has not been included in the
categories eligible for grant of Additional Allowance by 7" CPC, they have not been
mentioned in RBE No0.85/2017. Therefore, the category of ‘Tower Wagon Drivers’ is
not eligible for the grant of Additional Allowance.

sd/-
(Jaya Kumar .G/ DD/PC-VII)

INDEX No. 1016 ALLOWANCES OTHER THAN HRA S.C.No.

Board have clarified that since the category of “Tower Wagon | 92 /2018
Drivers’ has not been included in the categories eligible for grant
of Additional Allowance by 7" CPC, [SC No.116/17], the category
of “Tower Wagon Drivers’ is not eligible for the grant of Additional
Allowance.




